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Judge Makes Strong Statements 
on Warrantless Entries
 

Paul-Erik Veel was quoted in the Law Times article Judge 
Makes Strong Statements on Warrantless Entries on March 24, 
2014.

"The Ontario Superior is drawing a strict boundary on when 
police can enter people's houses without a search warrant, two 
recent cases show.

The court overturned two convictions in the last few weeks in 
cases involving men found guilty of assaulting police officers 
who tried to enter their homes without a warrant..."

Continue reading: 
http://digital.lawtimesnews.com/i/281461?utm_source=responsys&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=LTNotification_20140324-
25thblog
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